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Almonds 
 
 

Despite California shipping the largest amount in the history of the almond industry during 
October [shipments were 235.5 million lbs, 45% above the previous year], almond prices have 
declined following the publication of the Position Report on the 8th November. 
 
Since the Sial Exhibition in Paris five weeks ago, almond prices have reduced by $430 per tonne. 
Today’s lower market prices are being driven by: 
 

 A quiet market [China have covered their New Year celebration demands, India have good 
stocks, Northern Europe is generally covered... 

 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
 
 
MOLL Marzipan GmbH 

 
Your Sales Team 


